2018 World Finals - Bonneville
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Keith and Jeff will be in Bonneville next week for World Finals with Hot Rod Hoodlums and Paul
Gilliam. We will keep you updated on the records next week. Please be aware that our hours
may be different but follow the phone prompts and you will reach Jeff or Keith.




